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Message from the Head of School

Dear parents,

It was lovely to welcome children 
and families back to school this week. 
I hope that you all had a restful and 
enjoyable few days over the winter 
break. Children have settled back into 
school brilliantly and are happy and working hard.

I am thoroughly looking forward to another wonderful term, full of 
opportunities for your children. An important part of the term will be the 
parent workshops, which will give parents very important information 
about your child’s learning and how they can be supported at home. 
Please see below dates for the parent workshops in the Spring and 
Summer terms. Further details will be circulated nearer the time for each 
workshop.

Rec: 29.1.25 and 30.4.25
Year 1: 4.2.25 and 8.5.25
Year 2: 5.2.25 and 7.5.25
Year 3: 28.1.25 and 1.5.25
Year 4: 22.1.25 and 29.4.25
Year 5: 16.1.25 and 6.5.25
Year 6: 15.1.25 and 5.3.25

Have a great weekend!

Mr Gunchala

Reception Applications
Reminder - The final closing date for 
Reception for entry in September 2025 
is 11.59 pm on Wednesday 15 January 2025.

Online applications for applicants living in 
Birmingham whose child does not have an 
education health and care plan (EHCP), need 
to be submitted via the Birmingham City 
Council website here:
www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions.

If you require assistance, please speak to a 
member of the office team.

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions


Pupil Attendance

At the end of the Autumn term, our 
whole-school attendance was below the 
national average, which is disappointing.
However, it has been a positive start to 
this term in terms of attendance.
Please continue to work closely with us to 
ensure your children are in school 
everyday.

1D: 89%
1A: 97%
2R: 100%
2K: 92%
3S: 97%
3B: 91%

4HK: 94%
4N: 94%
5S: 93%
5A: 94%
6D: 93%
6A: 98%



Delightful Displays!
Corridor displays around school are looking fabulous! They showcase 
the learning for each year group, with examples of pupils’ work . Enjoy!

Reception – The Gruffalo

Year 1 – Man on the Moon



Delightful Displays!
Year 2 – Great Fire of London

Year 3 – Iron Man



Delightful Displays!
Year 4 – France and Oliver Twist

Year 5 – William Shakespeare



Delightful Displays!
Year 6 – Ahmet’s Journey and Art linked to Refugees 



Medical Tracker
Starting from Tuesday 7th January 2025, Medical Tracker will be 
live at Conway Primary School.

This is a platform for recording and managing medical incidents 
efficiently in school.

Parents receive instant notifications when incidents or 
medication administration are recorded. A full communication 
audit trail is saved. This will help parents feel that their child is 
well looked after at school.

If your child is ill or has an injury at school; the incident will be 
recorded electronically and you will receive an email 
notification of the incident. These notifications will replace the 
written accident slips currently given to pupils to take home.

We will continue to telephone parents if we feel that the child 
needs to be collected from school.

Additionally, if your child bumps their head in school, they will 
have a wristband indicating they have bumped their head so 
that staff and parents can monitor them."



Safeguarding



0121 675 0622

https://www.conway.bham.sch.uk

officeemail@conway.create.org.uk

@conway_primary

Ambition               |               Resilience               |               Respect

Conway Road
Sparkbrook
Birmingham
B11 1NS
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